
 
 

Tiger 
I’m a tiger 
Striped with fur 
Don’t come near          
Or I might Grrr 
Don’t come near 
Or I might growl 
Don’t come near 
Or I might 
BITE! 
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Hello Parents and Carers 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The nursery children have been 
learning the story and singing the 
song and using actions to retell 
the story. 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watc
h?v=plvY0quSyJg 
 
The ducklings came to visit our 
Nursery children and splashed 
outside in a puddle. 
 
This week has been Mental 
Health Week!  And the 
Nursery children have been busy 
visiting ‘big school’ for several 
assemblies including  ‘meet the 
snake’ ,  another Reception 
Assembly and Move It to help 
our Mental Health. 
 

This is our last week before our half 
term break.  Children’s last day is 
Friday 24th and first day of Summer 2 
is on Tuesday 4th June. 
 
We will be focussing on number 
formation and practise so please help 
your child at home to support us, with 
numbers and name writing. 
 
In Phonics we are doing new letter 
sounds and learning their formation : 
‘ck’ as in back, sack, pack. 
 
The children are beginning to use 
their phonics knowledge to read short 
words (CVC words: consonant-vowel-
consonant) eg: peg, pet, get. 
 
We will be reading a variety of stories 
to finish off the half term as well as 
practising songs and poems for our 
assembly. 
 
In Number we are practising our 
counting skills and using 10 frames. 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Thank you Parents for your generous donations for cooking and also on 
Friday’s Pyjamarama Day in aid of The Book Trust. 
 
Nursery Open Day   for new parents of children starting in September is to 

be held on Monday 24th June.  Both AM and PM  Nursery will be closed on 
this day so please make other arrangements as necessary.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Coats 
If the weather is warm, as it has been recently, you can leave your child’s coat 
at home.   
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